
 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
LISTS FOR THE APPOINTMENT OF THE BOARD OF STATUTORY AUDITORS OF SALINI IMPREGILO 

 
 
Milan April 6 2014 – Salini Impregilo wishes to announce that a single list, presented by the shareholder 
Salini Costruttori S.p.A., has been filed for the appointment of the Board of Statutory Auditors, which will 
be submitted at the next Shareholders’ Meeting, on 30 April 2014 at 10.30 (single convocation), at the 
Fondazione Cariplo Congress Centre in Milan, in Via Romagnosi no. 8. 
 
Pursuant to the regulations in force, shareholders who, on their own account or together with other 
shareholders, own a total number of shares representing at least 0.5% of voting shares at the ordinary 
Shareholders’ Meeting may submit lists for the appointment of the Board of Statutory Auditors not related 
to the above-mentioned list by 8 April 2014. 
 

 

 
For more information:  
Corporate Identity and Communication  Investor Relations 
Luigi Vianello   Lawrence Y. Kay  
Tel. +39 06 6776 595    Tel. + 39 02 444 22203  
email: l.vianello@salini-impregilo.com email: l.kay@salini-impregilo.com 
 
Business Communication  CDR Communication srl 
Angela Randolph  Silvia Di Rosa 
Tel. + 39 06 6776 412                                                                          Tel. + 39 335 78 64 209 
email:   a.randolph@salini-impregilo.com                                       email : silvia.dirosa@cdr-communication.it  
 
RLM Finsbury 
Edward Simpkins  
Charles O’Brien 
Tel. + 44 (0)207 251 3801 
 
 
 
 
Salini Impregilo is active in designing and constructing major infrastructure projects. The Group operates in over 50 
countries worldwide with approximately 32,000 highly skilled and professional employees (as at 31 December 2013). 
Salini Impregilo is listed on the Italian Stock Exchange (web site: www.salini-impregilo.com). 
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